
Subject: Support Low End Mac
Posted by Dan Knight, LowEndMac on Mon, 23 Feb 2015 17:39:13 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Low End Mac is a community-supported online resource. If you'd like to help 
with a financial or hardware donation, please follow this link. Thanks! 
http://goo.gl/Ohv8Zb

-- 
-- 
You received this message because you are a member of G-Group, a group for those using G3,
G4, and G5 desktop Macs - with a particular focus on Power Macs.
The list FAQ is at http://lowendmac.com/lists/g-list.shtml and our netiquette guide is at
http://www.lowendmac.com/lists/netiquette.shtml
To post to this group, send email to g3-5-list@googlegroups.com
For more options, visit this group at http://groups.google.com/group/g3-5-list

--- 
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "G-Group" group.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to
g3-5-list+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com.
For more options, visit https://groups.google.com/d/optout.
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